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Councilmember Jennifer Campbell’s Sidewalk 
Vending Ordinance Heads to Committee  

AMENDMENTS TO THE ORDINANCE WILL BE HEARD AT THE CITY’S 
COMMUNITY AND NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES COMMITTEE  

   
San Diego – Councilmember Jennifer Campbell’s amendments to the Sidewalk Vending 
Ordinance will be heard at the San Diego City Council’s Community and Neighborhood 
Services Committee (CNS) next week, on Thursday, October 5, 2023, at 1 p.m. After 
listening to the community and vendor’s concerns, Councilmember Campbell will ask 
for amendments to the ordinance that include clearer language. The Staff Report, 
released today, includes information on the proposed ordinance amendments. Here’s 
the link to the Staff Report LINK   
  
*The Media is welcome to attend the CNS Committee next week. Councilmember 
Jennifer Campbell will be available for interviews after the ordinance has been heard.   
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